
           
  

  

                
 
 
 
Re:  Consent Agenda Item No. 20 

Ranking of RFP# 04-015 - Code Compliance Special Magistrate 
 
Dear Mayor Cates and Commissioners: 

 
 Due to the recent passing of my mother, I will be unable to attend tonight’s Commission meeting for the selection 
of the City’s Special Magistrate. However, I remain fully interested in, and committed to, serving as the City’s Special 
Magistrate. As always, I am greatly appreciative of the City’s consideration of Schneck Legal’s Proposal. 
 
 Should the City have any questions or the need for additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

            Jed R. Schneck 
            Attorney & Counselor 
            Schneck Legal 

5030 Champion Blvd., Suite G11-108 
Boca Raton, FL 33496 

239.839.2041 
jschneck@schnecklegal.com 

www.schnecklegal.com 
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